STATEMENT OF PURPOSE
RS31176 / S1319

Removing weight limit restrictions for vehicle owners wishing to purchase personalized license plates. Under
this legislation, restrictions would remain on disability and dealer license plates.

FISCAL NOTE

Implementing the program will cost about $12,000 one time for ITD to program its systems. There will be
some additional income for the agency from those who will now be able to purchase personalized plates. Such
plates cost an additional $25 upon registration, and $15 upon renewal.

Contact:

Senator James R. Just
(208) 332-1407

DISCLAIMER: This statement of purpose and fiscal note are a mere attachment to this bill and prepared by a proponent
of the bill. It is neither intended as an expression of legislative intent nor intended for any use outside of the legislative
process, including judicial review (Joint Rule 18).
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